A Recount Of The Key Stage One Trip by Archie Brown
On Wednesday 19th April, we went to Northwood Fairy Trail in Buttercrambe. We went with Milly’s mum and Mrs. C. in our group. We wore walking boots on our toes and feet because we were in a woodland.
First, we went in to the fairy museum and saw a fairy statue. Next, we made books and drew pictures of what we had seen. Eventually, we went to the fairy trail in the woods. On the way we saw hands, bridges, money and mirror doors. Suddenly, we saw the maze. It was difficult because there were trees growing in it. We got lost a few times but eventually we got out. We went to get lunch.
After lunch we went and played on the stepping logs and in the mud kitchen. Next, we went to see the thrones for the green fairy king and queen. We saw fallen trees that were sleeping giants. Without warning we came to the lake and looked for colourful mermaids.
Finally, we got to the coach and headed back to school. I had a great day because it was sunny and fun. 
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